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Dear Praying Friends,

We greet you in the name of our Savior. It is our prayer that you are well and growing in the Lord. God is
continuing to teach us many things and we are so thankful for His many blessings. We see His loving care
every day.

Our time here is growing short and we will miss the many friends we have made. We will be flying back to
the US on June 10th. Please pray for safety and traveling mercies. We are looking forward to seeing our
family and friends again. It is bitter-sweet to be leaving. Please continue in prayer for the Walkers and for
the church here. We will miss them greatly.

The church soccer team is still in training and they are looking forward to another good season. Some of
the young men have been inviting their friends to church and we are seeing new faces among our guys.
Please pray that they will be saved and grow in the Lord.

We have finally completed the indoor plumbing and now have running water everywhere. We even have hot
showers. AMEN! It is such a blessing to see this finally done. The water filtering system is working well
and so the water is very clear. We are still filtering our drinking water though, just to be on the safe side.

The only remaining project to complete is the generator. We are having some problems getting what we
need to hook it up. It is from the US and needs to be modified in order to make it compatible. Pastor
Walker's home church pastor is helping to get information about what exactly needs to be done. This goes
a little beyond my field of experience. Keep this in your prayers.

One of our young men will be leaving for school soon. He has plans to be a doctor. Please pray that he will
successful with this and that he will grow in the Lord even more. He will be missed here.

Thank you for your support, prayers, and care for us. We pray for all of you regularly and are looking
forward to being with you again soon.
In His Service,

Jack & Melinda



